

# Friday Letter for Parents and Carers 5th March 2021



### Dates for your Diary

### **Headteacher Update**

#### March

12th World Book Day 19th Red Nose Day

29th March -9th April Easter Holidays

April

30th April Training Day *May /June* 

31st May-4th June Half Term *July* 

9th Training Day

26th Break up for Summer

Any changes/additions will be marked in red

Dear Parents / Carers

Spring has certainly sprung over the last few weeks and everyone is feeling really hopeful about the coming months.

However in school it has felt more like Christmas! Not only are we having all our wonderful children return to learning in school on Monday but we have been very lucky to receive a number of very generous donations. You may have seen the article in the York Press about the Ed de Nunzio Trust donating 30 chrome books and 2 i-Pads to school click here for York Press article last week and then on Monday I was contacted by Asda to tell us that they are delighted to donate 10 laptops to Hob Moor. Today the 'Bookcase for All' charity is delivering 2 boxes of free books for our children!

Amazing! We feel quite humbled to have been chosen to receive such fabulous donations and our children will benefit enormously. Children in Year 6 have been busy writing some beautiful letters of sincere thanks to them all. And finally, earlier this week I received this box of goodies for all our staff from York vineyard. I have saved these to share on Monday and will be a token of thanks to everyone for their amazing work since Christmas, juggling home learning whilst teaching other children in school. I feel immensely proud of how committed they have been to making this work for all our children.

Happy weekend everyone and I can't wait to welcome all those smiles coming through the gates on Monday morning.

Debbie Cousins

### **Upper Key Stage 2**



FACE MASKS MUST BE WORN WHILST ON THE SCHOOL SITE. THANK YOU

## \*\*\*\*\*

**Book Day** on Friday 12th March school dressed up as their favourite book character, this years theme will be 'Favourite Stories'

It will be a fun day!

### We will be celebrating World Children are invited to come to

 $\star$ 

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\longrightarrow}$ 

 $\Rightarrow$ 

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$ 

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\longrightarrow}$ 

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\cancel{\sim}}$ 

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\longrightarrow}$ 

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\longrightarrow}$ 

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\longrightarrow}$ 

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\longrightarrow}$  $\stackrel{\wedge}{\cancel{\sim}}$  $\stackrel{\wedge}{\cancel{\sim}}$  $\stackrel{\wedge}{\longrightarrow}$ 

## RED NOSE DAY

### **Friday 19th March**

 This year we will be raising money for Red • Nose Day by dressing in something Red. We will not be accepting cash payments this year but donations can be paid via ParentPay. If you would like to make a donation please logon to ParentPay to make your payment and help us raise money for Red Nose Day. Thank you.





The children in Ducklings have been enjoying the recent wintry weather. We wrapped up warm and put on our welly boots to play in the snow. We had lots of fun making snow angels and we even made a snowman.









Important







The date of the training day on the 19th March has been changed. The new date will be Friday 30th April.

### **School Meal Booking**

\*\*\*\*

Don't forget to book your child's meals on ParentPay. Bookings must be made by the Wednesday for the following week. Thank you.

\*\*\*\*\*\*

